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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 

Tuesday 4th February 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 4th March 2014 (Shrove Tuesday), we will be holding a pancake race across the 

school. This will involve the children completing a lap around the school playground holding a 

pancake in a pan.  

 

To make it a little bit more challenging and to raise money, the year 4, 5 and 6 pupils will be 

holding a pancake tossing competition.  

This will consist of initial heats in their own class, and the winners will compete against the other 

classes to find the first ever Norwood Pancake Tossing Champion.  

 

Years 4, 5 and 6 would like to adopt a rescued exotic pet at the centre in Market Deeping and to 

give a donation to Wood Green Animal Shelter with the money raised. 

 

If your child wishes to take part, please bring in a £1 donation by Friday 14th February. The 

competition heats will start after half term, with the final being held on Shrove Tuesday at the end 

of the race. 

 

If your child does not want to take part but still would like to contribute to the charities, any 

donations would be gratefully received. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Lester  Miss Miller  Mr Robertson  Mrs Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher Year 5 Teacher Year 6 Teacher  Head Teacher 

  
 


